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Winter Concert 
December 19 &20, 2023 

 
The George Bonner students will be performing in our December concert on either 
Tuesday, December 19th or Wednesday, December 20th. The performances will begin 
at 1:00 pm and 6:30 pm. Here are the divisions and the date of their performance: 
 
December 19th  
 Divisions: 1, 4, 5, 6, 8, 11, 12, 13, 14, 17, 21, 22 
 
December 20th  
 Divisions: 2, 3, 6, 7, 9, 10, 15, 16, 18, 19, 20 
 
The theme for the concert is “Home For The Holidays”.  Each class will be performing 
two songs.  It is important that every child makes their best effort to attend this 
concert. Every voice is important to make our concert a success. Please do not hesitate 
to contact me (nbaxendale@sd79.bc.ca) with any questions, comments, or concerns. 
 
Hope to see you at our upcoming concerts.  
 
 
Nancy Baxendale 
Music Teacher 
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